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 Good evening, Vanners, 

Well, it is officially the holiday season, my favorite time of the year. The weather is finally settling 

down here and it’s still nice and warm. So, I’ll try to be quick with the updates for the party, but I 

want everybody to be well informed so here I go with a little more news. So, Thursday, December 12 

will be the pub crawl. We are meeting at the museum at 11 AM and will have three pubs to visit. 

Will start at the Crab Shack then onto Whiskey Joe’s and we will end at Inn on the Gulf in Hudson for 

an awesome lunch. Friday we are planning early tours at the museum and then our pizza party will 

start about 6 PM at the hotel with Live music with Carol to follow. Saturday morning will start with a 

pancake breakfast, tours at the museum around 11 AM then back to the hotel with live music 

poolside with Bickley Riviera. We also will have an open tiki bar serving some great tropical 

libations. And around 6 PM on Saturday, we will be having a potluck dinner. Please remember to 

bring a dish as we will be supplying some awesome pork and beef and maybe even some chicken. 

Saturday night we will have our third band Big T and Company. 

The hotel is currently sold out but rooms are becoming available every few days as the FEMA people 

are leaving. So please keep trying the hotel to see if a room is available. We have two other hotels 

very nearby as backups. First is the Hampton Inn less than two blocks to the north. Contact them at 

727-869-4900. Next Holiday Inn is across the street they are not a FEMA hotel And have plenty of 

room. Their number is 727-868-1900. 

We can’t wait to see all of you at this year‘s Museum of Vanning Christmas party. Don’t forget 

Saturday night. We also have an ugly sweater contest and a best dressed Christmas attire contest. 

We will also be bringing back our hugely successful Chinese auction again this year as we have lots 

of great donations in the auction. If you would like to donate something to put in the auction, please 

bring it with you and let me know as it would be greatly appreciated. please contact me with any 

questions you may have about your trip. We truly hope to see you soon and that you enjoy the rest 

of your weekend and remember – Keep on Vannin. 
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